
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 30, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 801 
Re: Pacer Stacktrain Labor Day 2006 Holiday Schedule for September 4, 2006 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In observance of the Labor Day Holiday, we will be closed for normal operations on 
Monday, September 4th.  Normal operations will return on Tuesday, September 5th. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain services with a scheduled cut-off on Monday, September 4th will not 
operate.  Volume tendered to the Pacer Stacktrain network prior to September 4th will 
continue to operate through to destination with approximately an 8-12 hour delay.  Those 
services with scheduled arrival and availability on September 4th will be delayed 24 
hours at the arrival terminal due to the Holiday operating schedule and the build-up of 
containers inside the rail terminals.  
 
Customer Support and Equipment Reservations will be closed on Monday, September 
4th.  Customer Support and Equipment Reservations can be accessed via our website.  
Please remember you will be able to track loads by using our new Interactive Voice 
Response (IVR) system by dialing: 800-876-7281 - Eastern Region, 800-933-7822 - 
Western Region.   
 
We will have Customer Support in our Laredo office to monitor northbound and 
southbound Mexico crossborder traffic during the Holiday weekend.  Coverage will be 
9:30am to 1:30pm CST on Saturday September 2nd, 10:00am to 2:00pm CST on Sunday, 
September 3rd and from 8:00am to 5:00pm CST on Monday, September 4th.  You may 
contact Customer Service in Laredo at 866-420-2290. 
 
Gate Reservations for domestic traffic for September 4th and 5th must be made prior 
9:30am PDT on Friday, September 1st.  Gate Reservations for international traffic using 
ICTF must be made prior to 10:00am PDT on Friday, September 1st.  Please contact the 
Gate Reservation Team at 800-715-5046 if you have questions about gate reservations. 
 
If you have questions regarding the Labor Day Holiday Operating Plan, do not hesitate to 
contact your local Pacer Customer Support or Sales Representative regarding specific 
terminals or Pacer Stacktrain Services.   
 
We appreciate your business, and we hope you enjoy the Labor Day Holiday! 
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